
Church of St. Sebastian 
October 18, 2015 -  29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

St. Sebastian - 913 

Scheduled Masses For This Week 

Next Weekend’s Masses  

Saturday, October 17, Vigil: 29th Sunday in Ord. Time 
 

10:30 am Memorial Mass for Elizabeth Giunta 
5:00 pm  100th Anniversary Mass 
   Parishioners of Saint Sebastian 
 

Sunday, October 18, 29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

9:00 am  Mary and Andrew Loferski 
   -requested by Sylvia and her children 
 

11:00 am Elmhurst Alumnae Association 
 

Monday, October 19, Sts. John de Brebeuf and Isaac, 
    Priests, Companions, Martyrs 
7:00 am Barbara Rogers 
   -requested by Nancy Rogers 

 

Tuesday, October 20, Weekday 
7:00 am Mass 
7:25 am Novena Prayers to Our Lady of Perpetual Help 
 

Wednesday, October 21, Weekday  
7:00 am Mass 
 

Thursday, October 22, Weekday 
7:00 am Mass 
 

Friday, October 23, Weekday 
7:00 am  Mass 

Saturday, October 24, Vigil: 30th Sunday in Ord. Time 
 

5:00 pm  Antoinette Castaldi, 15th anniversary 
 

Sunday, October 25, 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

9:00 am  Parishioners of St. Sebastian 
 

11:00 am Nina and Mario Marcone 
   -requested by Calenda family 

MY DEAR PARISHIONERS, 
 

 On this special occasion, we extend a warm  

welcome to our St. Sebastian’s Parish Family – present 

parishioners, former parishioners, clergy, religious  

sisters, students of St. Sebastian’s School and friends. 
 Many of you have traveled a great distance to attend and 

we hope that this 100th Anniversary will be a memorable 

and joyous parish celebration of faith, family and friendship. 

 A special thank you to all who contributed in any 

way to the success of our Parish’s 100th Anniversary  

Celebration.  

 Much has been given to all who are a part of the 

fabric of St. Sebastian’s. As we give thanks to God for 

so many blessings, we realize that much is expected of 

us. May our parish long stand as a sacred sign of God’s 

vibrant and caring love, alive and active and energiz-

ing all who worship here. 
 

Monsignor Carlo Montecalvo, Pastor 

 and the 100th
 Anniversary Committee 

Rosemary Berntson 

Belle Calenda 

Janet Crager 

 Karin Schrott 

 

Please pray for the priests (deceased and alive) who 

served as pastor of St. Sebastian Church.  
 

Rev. James Craig       1915-1940 

Rev. William Ferry       1940-1961 

The Most. Rev. Thomas Maloney   1961-1962 

Rev. Msgr. T. Henry Barry     1963-1971 

Rev. Francis Cooney       1971-1988 

Rev. Robert J. Randall      1988-1997 

Rev. Msgr. Salvatore R. Matano   1997-2000 

Rev. Robert Hayman                         2000-2010 

Rev. Msgr. John J. Darcy     2010-2015 

Rev. Msgr. Carlo F. Montecalvo    2015-present 

Monsignor Montecalvo 

WEEKLY SACRIFICIAL GIVING REPORT 
10/11/2015 

 

# of Budget Envelopes       72       
# of Online Giving          6   
Budgets and Checks      $  3,262.00 
Loose Contributions      $     650.00 
Online Giving        $     677.00 
Total Weekly Offertory     $  4,589.00 
Monthly Maintenance     $  1,060.00  

A sincere thank you for your support! 
Please remember St. Sebastian Church 

In your Will and Estate 

October is the month of the rosary.  At St.  

Sebastian's the rosary is prayed before the 7:00 am  

daily Mass (Monday through Friday.)  The rosary  

begins at 6:40 am.   
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MONTHLY PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 

Names of friends, family, and fellow parishioners for whom 

prayers are asked will be listed monthly. If you would like a 

person included in this month’s Prayers for the Sick please call 

the rectory. John Haddad, Bob, and Deborah Bessette. 

BABYSITTING AT THE 9:00 AM MASS 
The parish provides BABYSITTING during the 
9:00 am Mass on Sunday mornings. This  
babysitting service is free and is meant to help 
parents to attend Mass. Your child(ren) will be 
cared for in a secure environment with approved 
caregivers. Please take your child(ren) to the 
Church Hall. You will find the nursery on the stage. 
If you would like to give a helping hand, please call 
Karin Schrott at 401-465-7444. 

HOSPITAL VISITATION  
Parishioners are encouraged to call the parish 
office if they or a family member would like a  
pastoral visit from Msgr. Montecalvo at the  
hospital, nursing home, or at home for those who 
are homebound. Hospitals no longer inform  
houses of worship of the admission of patients 
due to the laws protecting the right to privacy.  

EAST SIDE MARKETPLACE GROCERY RECEIPTS 

St. Sebastian’s receives 1% of the total amount that 

parishioners spend at Eastside Marketplace, but only if 

you turn in your receipts. The amount adds up quickly. 

This is a great way we as an entire parish can help the 

Outreach Committee. In the past we used the money to 

help fund our charitable outreach to St. Patrick’s parish. 

THIS WEEK AT ST. SEBASTIAN CHURCH 

Sunday 10/18 Rel. Ed., Grades 6-8 10:00 am 

  Adult Choir 10:00 am 

  Rel. Ed. , Grades 9-10 6:30 pm 

Monday  10/19 Rel. Ed., Grades 1-5 4:00 pm 

Tuesday 10/20 Prayer Shawl Ministry 7:00 pm 

Wednes. 10/21 Parish Book Club 7:00 pm 

PARISH REGISTRATION FORMS 
If you moved or if you have a new phone number 

please call the rectory to update your parish  

registration form. Or if you have not registered please 

see Msgr. Montecalvo for a census form.  

PARISH BOOK CLUB  

The Parish Book Club will meet Wednesday, October 

21st at 7 pm in the Fr. Randall Room to discuss The 

Summer of Katya by Trevanian. Please join us! 

SOPHIA ACADEMY: SCHOOL UNIFORM FUNDRAISER 
 

A contribution of $100 will provide one Sophia Academy 

student a school uniform (one shirt, skirt, pants and sweater). 

Her  required uniform gym wear is an additional $35. Any  

donation will make a difference. A contribution of $15 will 

buy one student a uniform shirt; $20 will buy her a sweater; 

or $40 will buy her a skirt. Kindly place your  

donation in the envelopes located in the pews and place in 

collection baskets beginning this weekend. Checks should 

be made payable to Sophia Academy.  

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY 
The Parish Prayer Shawl Ministry meets this Tuesday 

at 7 pm in the Fr. Randall Room and on the first and 

third  Tuesdays of each month.   Upcoming dates are 

October 20th, November 3rd and 17th. If you are 

aware of someone who would benefit from receiving a 

prayer shawl, please call the rectory.  We always 

 welcome new members. Join us! 

We invite all women to the Catholic/Christian Women’s 

MAGNIFICAT ® Breakfast 

Saturday, November 7th. 8:30 am to 12 noon 

Providence Marriott, One Orms Street 

The cost is $25.00 per person. 

Darlene Walsh, recently retired Principal of St. Philip’s 

School in Greenville will be our guest speaker. 

For more information or registration, call Linda Gatta, 

Coordinator at 401-949-3750 

ADORATION FOR VOCATIONS 
Eucharistic Adoration for Vocations continues every 
Thursday during the academic year in the Chapel of 
the Seminary of Our Lady of Providence, 485 Mt. 
Pleasant Avenue, Providence. All are invited to come 
pray for your priests, seminarians, and for vocations 
from 12 noon to 5:00 pm. Join us in praying that the 
“master of the harvest send out laborers for his  
harvest..” www. catholicpriest.com 

Our Lady’s Candle  is lit in remembrance of the 

wedding anniversary of Mr. and Mrs. Edward W.  
Lawlor, requested by daughters Patricia and Regina. 

You can reserve the Our Lady’s Candle by calling the 
rectory. Your intentions can be in thanksgiving, in  
memoriam, or for your private intention. 


